
Dear Board Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to strengthen our mission and secure our 

future, I am excited to introduce the concept of planned giving to our organization. 

Planned giving presents an opportunity for our supporters to make a lasting impact through 

thoughtful financial contributions. This approach not only enhances our fundraising capabilities 

but also deepens the connection between our donors and the cause we all stand for. 

In the coming weeks, I will be sharing more information about specific strategies and how we 

can effectively communicate these options to our community. Our goal is to create a sustainable 

funding model that aligns with our values and vision. 

I look forward to discussing this initiative further and exploring how we can work together to 

engage our supporters in this meaningful way. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our mission. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


